
SNAPSHOTS OF THE WEEK 

Upcoming Events / Key Dates 

At BMS we have a duty of care to safeguard all children. Our Designated Safeguarding Leads are Dawn Wilks (Executive 

Headteacher) and Amber Barter (Acting Head Teacher) 

     BMS Superheroes 

After School Clubs 

Parent Communications 

 

DAY 
AFTER SCHOOL 

CLUB 
YEAR 

Monday 

Boys football 

Girls football 

Sparx maths 

Warhammer 

Textiles club 

Woodwind 

KS2 

KS3 

KS3 

KS3 

KS2 

All years 

Tuesday 

Boys football 

Netball 

String art 

Minecraft 

Choir 

KS3 

KS2/KS3 

All years 

All years 

All years 

Wednesday Basketball All years 

Thursday 

Girls football 

Fitness fun 

 

KS2 

KS2/KS3 

 

Friday 
Rugby KS2/KS3 

Week: 8th—12th January 2024 

Year 7 Nationwide Visit 

This week Year 7 PSHE had an enjoya-
ble lesson being introduced to their 
new topic ‘Money’ by the staff at Na-
tionwide. They learnt about budgets, 
debt, savings, the difference between 
credit and debit cards and how to stay 
safe online regarding their finances.  

 

 

 

 

Lost Property 

This scooter has been outside the RM 
Room/Room 15 since the week before 
Christmas. If it belongs to your child, 
please remind them to collect it from 
school. We also have a phone that was 
left in school on the last day of term 
that has not yet been collected. If you 
think it may belong to your child, 
please contact the School Office with a 
description of the phone so that we 
can get it back to them. 

 

 

 

 

Julia’s House 

We recently raised over £180 for Julia’s 
House through the charity collection 
pot in the reception area. We have 
received a letter from Julia’s House 
thanking everybody for their kind do-
nations. Thank you! 

Southampton Football Visit 

This week we were delighted to wel-
come back ex pupils Molly Pike and 
Kayla Rendell who left BMS in 2014. 
Molly and Kayla are now professional 
footballers, playing for Southampton 
Football Club who are currently aim-
ing for promotion to the Women’s 
Superleague. During an assembly, 
they were able to provide KS3 with an 
insight into what their life is like as 
professional footballers and how they 
balanced school life with a promising 
football career. We are very grateful 
to them for taking time out of their 
busy schedule to come back and see 
us.  

16th January —Year 6 London trip information evening  

(6.00—6.45pm) 

25th January—UBC outcome 

30th January—Year 6 Heights and Weights 

Lucia P 5X and her friends held a 
fundraiser in the Christmas holidays 
to raise money for their respective 
schools and were delighted to raise 
a total of £127.66! They have very 
kindly donated £63.83 of the money 
raised for us to use to help protect 
the environment around school. The 
girls raised the money by selling 
handmade Christmas decorations, 
cakes, making drinks, face painting, 
and a lucky dip. 

 

 

Timestable Rockstars 

This weeks TT Rockstars battle ends today -  Keep your eyes peeled for the re-

sults next week to see who comes out on top! 

Cold Weather 

If your child is asthmatic, please ensure they keep an 

inhaler either in school or in their bag during this cold 

weather.  

Percussion After School Club 

Unfortunately we have been unable to raise sufficient 

numbers to be able to run the Percussion after school 

club this term. If you would like to sign your child up 

to an alternative club, please contact the School 

Office on 01202 696121 to check availability.  

 

 


